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Hello,

I am writing to express my concern and opposition to the current plans for the proposed Sio
Silica mine opening in my backyard in Vivian, Manitoba.

This project has been rushed forward without meeting the standard for a robust and long-term
assessment of the environmental and health impacts of the project. We are being made into
experimental subjects for this corporation's financial opportunity, something we don't consent
to.

This project is still in its conceptual stages. Even the environmental assessments that have
already been undergone are recklessly experimental. This is a corporation that doesn't even
know how its disinfection system will function in the real world.

We want to live healthy lives here in Manitoba.

Madisson Stott






